
Notice of Inspection Work
Thank you for your continued support of Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort.

We would like to inform you that inspection work will be carried out on the dates below. 
Please be aware that there may be some noise during the work period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 
will do our utmost to minimize disruption and ensure safety.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and ask for your understanding and cooperation.

■Inspection Period: Monday, September 2, 2024 - Monday, September 23, 2024

■Hours: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM

■Inspection Location: Roof of the Main Tower

■Noise Effect Area: Main Tower

(Excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and public holidays)
Please note that the schedule may change due to weather conditions or other unforeseen circumstances.

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort
General Manager
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